The Rotary Club of North Scarborough Stays Connected: April 27, 2020

According to President Barry Smith, not only has attendance at the North Scarborough Club been up from their in-person meetings, but they have also been joined by spouses, visitors, and visiting Rotarians. The Club now has ZOOM video recordings of their meetings, and they created a YouTube channel for the Club to display the speaker's portion of their meetings.  Here is the channel:
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCZgI_0AMaaozwBXSmxfW3Cg/   
As Barry said, "It's just another way that we felt we could get Rotary's name out there and share some of our great speakers with the world. We already have permission from this week's speaker to upload his presentation to YouTube. He will be speaking on COVID-19 and Poverty in Scarborough."  
Check it out!


















